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Ottawa, Tuesday, July 23rd 2024 

 

Attn: Matt Blasioli 

Project Manager 
Wiesshorn 

(613) 355-5591 
Matt@Wiesshorn.com  
 
 

Project:  193 Norice 
 

Object:          Fire Suppression Demand Attestation 

 

 
Mr. Blasioli, 

 

Following the receipt of the SPA feedback form from the city of Ottawa for the new building 
located at 193 Norice street, in Ottawa, this attestation letter is in response to comment #15 copied 
below: 
 

“Based on the report by DSEL the fire suppression demands for this property were taken 
as 1,893 L/s as determined by the building mechanical engineer. Please provide a letter 

for the mechanical engineering confirming that the current proposed building’s fire 
demand.” 

 
An important note is that there is an error in the comment since the building fire suppression 
demand is most likely 1,893 L/m (not 1,893 L/s). We attest that the fire suppression demand for 
this building is 1,893 L/m. 

 

 

                                                               

______________________________  2024-07-23 

Pier-Olivier Campeau, P. Eng. 

Associate – Director of Operations 
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